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General Notice – Upcoming Intersection Improvements 

Construction for The Underline project will continue along the intersections and side streets within Segments 3, 5, and 9.  

Safety improvements include enhancing the pedestrian signals, upgrading tra4ic signals, reconstructing ADA pedestrian 

ramps, and upgrading pedestrian crossings pavement markings. 

The contractor will start coordinating the tra4ic safety improvements beginning February 10, 2025. 

Not all intersections or side streets will be impacted at the same time.  

 

In order to implement improvements, it will be necessary to close intersections or lanes along US-1 individually and for limited 

times between SW 19th Ave to Dadeland Boulevard. 

 

Below is a list of the side streets and intersections that the contractor will be performing work on.   

 

Segment 3: Between SW 19th Avenue and SW 27th Avenue 

 

• SW 19th Avenue 

• SW 22nd Avenue 

• SW 24th Avenue 

• SW 27th Avenue  

 

Segment 5: Between SW 37th Avenue and SW 42nd Avenue 

 

• SW 37th Avenue 

• Ponce De Leon Boulevard 

• SW 42nd Avenue 

 

Segment 9: Between SW 65th Avenue and Dadeland Boulevard 

 

• SW 67th Avenue 

• SW 80th Street 

• SW 84th Street 

• SW 70th Avenue 

• SW 88th Street 

• Dadeland Boulevard 

 

Specific notifications for each location will be provided prior to commencement of work. 

 

The start and end dates of this work may be significantly impacted by weather events or unforeseen conditions. 

 

All e4orts are being made to minimize the impact from the construction activities to area residents, pedestrians, bicyclists, 

Metrorail and Metrobus patrons, businesses, and motorists.  
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Intersection and Lane Closures 
 

In order to implement improvements, it will be necessary to close intersections or lanes along US-1 individually and for limited 

times between SW 19th Ave to Dadeland Boulevard. Exact closure hours and days will be coordinated ahead of time with 

authorities including the Florida Department of Transportation and Miami-Dade County Department of Transportation and 

Public Works.  

 

Below is a typical example of improvements to be implemented. Please note that the below is for illustration purposes only as 

there are variations from intersection to intersection.  
 

 

 
 

 

For questions or additional information, please email TheUnderline@miamidade.gov or call Gianno Feoli at (305) 747.7455. More 

information regarding The Underline Phase 3 can be found by visiting: miamidade.gov/TheUnderline 


